
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/14/2014 8:24:42 PM 
To: ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Field Visit to Picarro/gas optmization pilot in Sacramento 

Thanks Ditas. We asked and both said they were not available. 

Have a good weekend. I'm really glad you're coming to see it. 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Katague, Ditas fmailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 05:21 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Field Visit to Picarro/gas optmization pilot in Sacramento 

Thanks Laura. I will have to leave right at 3 pm to get to another appt by 3:45 pm, hope that's okay. Did you ask 
Commr Peterman and Picker? I think they may be in Sacto that day? 

Ditas Katague 
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval 
California Public Utilities Commission 
916-322-8858 
Dmk@cpuc.ca.gov 

> On Feb 14,2014, at 12:56 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
> 
> <meeting.ics> 
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